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Austin Carl <bakahri@gmail.com>

924 Williamson lease
2 messages

Chuck Chvala <cjchvala@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 17, 2020 at 7;17 PM
To: Austin Carl <bakahri@gmail.com> ,

Austin-

As we have discussed and agreed, your lease will be amended to remove the provision which requires Lessor approval
before having hip hop or urban music evenings. Also, Steve Felland will be removed from the lease. Finally. the lease will
substitute the term "nightclub” for "bar and restaurant".

Chuck Chvala

Chvala Law Office

131 W. Wilson St., Ste. 301
Madison, WI 53703
608-258-8222
608-204-5991(fax)

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND IRS DISCLOSURE

This email message and any attachments may contain privileged or confidential information that is intended only for the
use of the recipient(s) named above. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately and
destroy the message. Any tax advice contained in this message and any attachments may not be used to avoid federal
tax related penalties or to promote, market, or recommend any tax-related matter.

Austin Carl <bakahri@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 17, 2020 at 7:19 PM
To: Chuck Chvala <cjchvala@gmail.com>

Thank you Chuck! Have a good evening.
Best Regards

Austin
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